COMMUNICATION C188
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 2
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 8:30 AM (PUBLIC MEETING)
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/2.21.048- 8940 bathurst March 1, 2022

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Amani Zaki_>

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:30 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/2.21.048- 8940 bathurst

Hi

My name is Amani Zaki | live in Thornhill,.Autumn Hill blvd.

As a resident in Thornhill, | am against the development application of the two midrise apartment buildings with 125
units of stacked townhouses by Medallion. As this development is not acceptable in our community. The schools, streets
and all the other infrastructure in our area can not withstand that big number of houses. This will overcrowd our
Thornhill community and will not be safe for my children, my parents, and myself to walk in the neighborhood. This
overcrowdedness will affect my everyday commute to work to downtown. Please reject this development application.

Regards

Amani Zaki


ferranta
Public Mtg


